Consolidated Communications will in the area working on a Fiber optic Cable installation in the vicinity.   Our plan is to not be intrusive to your business needs, but you will likely see us working in the area for the next couple of weeks.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions you may have pertaining to this work.   – Nathan Pavlowich (Consolidated Comm - Outside Plant Engineer 218-740-6164)
Below is a rough location of where our crews will be working over that time.  We will be concentrated from 85th Ave N  roughly 800 Ft N along Monticello Ln N along the East side of the road. 
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